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Area Board Report 

It has been a very busy summer season for Melksham & District Seniors  55+ Forum, following on 
from the busy and highly successful Community Day event.   
As well as our normal Summer Activity events and Film matinee we have hosted a most success-
ful Melksham Age Friendly Project. We propose to report back to the Area Board on the progress 
of this project at the Area Board April meeting. 

In the coming months, we shall be holding series of our regular activities and Film Matinee and a 
celebrity Chef Cookery demonstration. In October, we are in addition to our busy programmes 
we are having a Special High Tea and entertainment to event to Celebrate the International day 
of Older People.  

Then later in the month a meeting with a speaker event on the October 16th, then in addition to 
our normal events, in November we have a business meeting on the 20th and our Film Matinee. 
Whilst in addition to normal events in December, we are also holding a Bumper Christmas Party 
on the 18 December for 150 Seniors 

Then we start the New Year with out formal activity and Film Club events along with our Annual 
General Meeting on the 15th January when we shall have a key Speaker on a subject yet to be 
decided. 

Brian Warwick 
Chairman 


